
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby                     Term:  Term 6  2024-2025              Topic: Growing 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Danby class has had a wonderful last term.  

We have been out to Youlbury, Sprout’s Yard, 

the Bandstand, and Dinton Pastures.  At 

Youlbury, students took part in either crate 

stacking or archery.  Everyone did really well 

trying new activities.  At the Bandstand, we 

performed “Walking on Sunshine” with Team 

Norman.  We practiced for months, and it 

was great to see everyone participating.  At 

Dinton Pastures, we enjoyed feeding the 

ducks, playing at the park, and buying ice 

cream.  We also had picnic foods that we 

made ourselves.  The Castle School had 

Sports Day on 19 June!  Danby tye-dyed our 

t-shirts red and blue, and we were so happy 

to wear them out on the field.    

   We have continued our topic about 

growing, and we have planted beans, 

radishes, and marigolds.  The beans have 

grown really tall, and we enjoy watering 

them in class.  In reading, we have been 

reading stories about plants and discussing 

what they need to grow.  We have been 

learning about gardens, the tools used in 

gardening, and about insects that live in 

gardens.   

    In maths, Danby class has been practicing 

counting money.  We have been counting 

coins that are the same, and mixed coins.  

Everyone has been doing really well counting 

by 10s, and many of us are also counting by 

2s and 5s.   

    Danby class has had a wonderful last term 

in the kitchen.  We’ve made pizza, 

shortbread biscuits, raspberry flapjacks, 

fajitas, chicken nuggets, hamburgers, 

sausage rolls, and crispy cakes.  Everyone has 

really done very well listening to and 

following directions, staying safe, and taking 

turns in the kitchen. 

    Music, art, and PE have been very nice this 

term as well.  Students have been playing 

ukuleles in music, creating a meadow display 

board in art, and enjoying fun activities in PE.             

Overall, Danby had a wonderful year.  

Everyone have a nice summer and look 

forward to another great year in September. 

      

   
 

       
 

     
 

       
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Tuesday 22 July  

First day back:  Friday 5 September 


